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ALL REGIONAL DIRECTORS OF EDUCATION 
 
 
BREAK FOR SHS/SHTS FOR STAFF AND ELIGIBLE STUDENTS TO EXERCISE THEIR 

CONSTITUTIONAL RIGHT TO VOTE IN THE UPCOMING GENERAL ELECTION 
 
The Ghana Education Service (GES) extends its warmest regards to all staff and students. 
 
As the nation prepares to vote in the upcoming general election, we hereby direct schools to close on 
Thursday December 5, 2024 to allow staff and eligible students to exercise their right to vote on 
December 7. 
 
Regional Directors are instructed to ensure that Heads of Second Cycle Schools strictly adhere to this 
directive, allowing staff and eligible students to travel to their respective constituencies to cast their votes. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DR. KWABENA BEMPAH TANDOH 
DEPUTY DIRECTOR-GENERAL (Q&A) 
FOR: DIRECTOR-GENERAL. 
 

 
 

cc: The Chairman, GES Council, Accra 
The Director-General, GES-HQ, Accra   
The Deputy Director-General, MS, GES-HQ, Accra 
The Ag. Director, Schools & Instructions Division, GES-HQ, Accra 

 

 


